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 NEW PARTS FOR TOYOTA, 
 HONDA, MAZDA, SAAB, 
 SUZUKI, VW (INCLUDING 
 NEWER DOMESTIC), 
 DELIVERY AVAILABLE. 
 

 SPECIALISTS IN JAGUAR, 
 SAAB AND OTHER QUALITY 
 AUTOMOBILES. 
 

 RICHARD COPPLE 
   

 SOUTH BAY 
 2763 COUNTY ROAD 13 
 RR#3, PICTON, ONTARIO 
    

 TEL: (613) 476-8074 
 FAX: (613) 476-1550 
   

 Website: www.longrun.com 
 E-mail: info@longrun.com  

  
 

 

Full Selection  
of 

FRAMES 
SUNGLASSES 

CONTACT LENSES 
 

Eye Exams Arranged 
Lab on Premises 

 

CANN-WOOD 
OPTICAL 

297 Main St. Picton       476-1655 
Gift Certificates Available 

Our upcoming events are as follows: 
Sat & Sun June 5 & 6 - catering food for the annual bike 
races. 
Sun June 13 - South Bay's anniversary service with a pot 
luck lunch to follow - Please note the change of date. 
Sat July 3 - annual fish fry. 
Wed July 28 - catering a luncheon for the antique car 
club. 
 
For our program Barb Guernsey treated us with a very 
informative talk about the Relay for Life, the first to be 
held in Prince Edward County for survivors of cancer or 
anyone connected by this. It starts at 7pm on Friday June 
11 at the Picton Fair grounds and continues till 7am on 
Sat. This demonstrates that cancer never sleeps. You 
might be interested to know that the band that Frank Ar-
tes is a member of, TimeLine Band will be supplying 
music that night. It can be an emotional time as luminar-
ies are lit and names of survivors are listed. It costs $10 
to register and any donations by sponsors are greatly ap-

preciated. There is a tent city, food supplied by differ-
ent sponsors, sports, bands, tai chi, and other 

UCW -   Continued from page 2 

  Marge Crouse hosted our Thurs April 1st meeting at 
1:30pm. 
 President Marg's opening wisdom - we usually make 
a mistake when we make an excuse. 
 Marg's Thought for the Day was a poem about why 
people go to church. Lots of fodder there to think about. 
 Secretary Marge read the minutes of our March 
meeting which were impeccable as usual. Our roll call was 
an annoying habit and ten people told their secrets. (Some 
claimed they didn't have any but I don't believe it). Some 
were - biting nails, resentful, don't suffer fools gladly, worry 
too much, impatient, interrupting people when they're talk-
ing. 
 Treasurer Wilma reported our finances which are 
fairly healthy thanks to our quilting. We are giving a dona-
tion to the 4H for doing our share of the trash bash.  
Ten people answered roll call with Show & Tell. Some were 
- Book of Robby Burns' poems, quilt, fossils from Morocco, 
Train the Brain book, book on housekeeping. 
 Marge entertained us with a contest and Margaret 
closed the meeting with three short readings after which she 
plied us with a delicious lunch, thanked by Marge. preciated. There is a tent city, food supplied by different 

sponsors, sports, bands, tai chi, and other entertainments 
contributing to the atmosphere. It's a very casual affair 
and you may come and go with your schedule. Thank 
you very much, Barb, and good luck to you and the 
Black Creek Chicks. 
After the collection was dedicated, we closed the meet-
ing with our UCW prayer.  
The ladies enjoyed a light lunch and a social time 
around the tables. Maureen thanked our hostesses Irene 
and Sandra. 


